Unitersity of Notre Bame
Notre Bame, Indiana 46556

®ffice of the President @able Address “‘Bulac”
February 28, 1984

Dear Hector:

As a former recipient of the Medal
of Freedom, may I send you best congratula-
tions. I am sure March 26 will be a red-
letter day for you. You have certainly
earned this high honor and I rejoice in
your receiving it.

Sincerely yours,

At

Dr. Hector P, Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas



